
‘MINT CONDITION’ 

Hi everyone - we have a very special little fundraiser to 
launch our ‘one-school now on three campuses’.     
Welcome to ‘Mint Condition’.  

We are doing all we can to excite learning on each of 
our 3 sites . Join us by selling sugar-free mints to make 
sure each campus is in ‘mint condition’.  

You see, MAC needs lots of music gear that works, GC 
would love just a few big trees and some robots! BC 
has so many needs where do we start - The senior pro-
duction? Gym basketball repairs? A drone for students 
to go sky-high perhaps?  

Professionally packaged - every packet of mints will 
earn Elim Christian College  lots of dollars and also sup-
port CEC in the work they do in Bible in Schools! It real-
ly is a ‘breath’ of fresh air!  

 

Murray Burton MNZM  

Principal 

FINAL FUNDRAISING NOTICE —’MINT CONDITION’ 

We are on the final stretch!  Next week is the final week in our Fundraiser ‘Mint Condition’.  We have been so impressed with 

the amount of students that are returning their envelopes and asking for more bags to sell.  The record right now is someone 

has just sold the contents of their 8th bag! This is incredible and we so value and appreciate the willingness to help. 

 

If you are able to and would like to pick up another bag of mints to sell there are still plenty of extra bags available that can be 

collected from the school office.  We really appreciate your efforts.  As Murray mentioned in the latest newsletter, we don’t 

often do this but the funds raised will greatly help our provisioning this year.   

 

As a reminder the fundraiser will run through to Friday, 23rd March, Week 7 of Term 1 (next week).  Any funds collected will 

need to be returned to the school office by Tuesday 27th March, 2018 

 

For all enquiries, please contact Shimal Ram at the Golflands Campus on 09 538 0368 ext 5501 

 or email golflfands@elim.school.nz 

 

Elim Christian College and the Churches Education Commission appreciate you and thank you for your support in making 

learning an exciting and wonderful adventure for all our students. 

 


